

February 1, 2016

Dear Infant Room Parents:

Effective February 1, 2016, it is now a state regulation that we not have any blankets or mobiles in cribs with infants under the age of 12 months. It is the department's concern that mobiles and blankets pose suffocation or strangulation hazards. We are required to inform you in writing regarding this change.

If you have any questions, you are welcome to talk with any of us in the front office or contact the department directly. Thank you for your understanding as we make these changes.

Sincerely,

Lisa Baker Director